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Department of Urban Services 
Public Works and Services 

ORRORAL VALLEY, NAMADGI NATIONAL 
PARK - RECREATION FACILITIES 

PRELIMINARY ASSESSMENT REPORT - 
ENVIRONMENTAL FACTORS 

Public Works and Services has prepared on behalf 
of the proponent, the Department of the Environment 
Land and Planning - Environment, Culture and Sport 
Division, a Preliminary Assessment of the 
environmental factors relating to the proposal to 
construct recreation facilities in the Orroral Valley. 
The proposed work comprises the construction of car 
parks, a public toilet, interpretive signage and picnic / 
BBQ facilities. 

The Assessment outlines- 

the reasons for the proposal; 
the existing environment; 
the impact of the proposal; and 
alternatives to the proposal. 

The purpose of this advertisement is to invite public 
comment on the Preliminary Assessment in order to 
ensure that the proposed work sat~sf~es community 
concerns 

Copies of the Assessment may be obtained from the 
Civic and Tuggeranong Shopfronts or from the 
Department of Environment Land and Planning 
Shopfront at the John Overall Offices, 220 
Northbourne Avenue, Braddon ACT. The cost of the 
document is $5.00. 

Written submissions should be forwarded by 
25 November 1993 to: 

The Director 
Environment Culture and Sport 
PO Box 1119 
TUGGERANONG ACT 2901 

Attention: Greg Hayes 
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